
1

Locker, Mitch

From: Locker, Mitch

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 9:46 AM

To: 'scott.manning@engie.com'; jbanaszak@horizonsengineering.com

Cc: rolson@rolsonlawoffice.com; rob.minter@engie.com; Locker, Mitch

Subject: RE: Pine Tree Power - Groundwater Discharge Permit Application 

Site# 199407004 / Project# 38933 / Activity# 272172 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Dear Mr. Manning et al; 
 
the NH Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) has received your request to withdraw the 
pending Groundwater Discharge Permit application dated June 26, 2019 for the discharge of 
industrial cooling water. 
 
the permit application will be removed from the active files and the records will be updated 
today.  This inactive status will also be assigned to the pending Temporary Discharge Permit 
application dated July 12, 2019. 
 
On or before October 1, 2019, please forward the schedule for monitoring well decommissioning and 
any other site reclamation work.  Once the site work is complete and wells are decommissioned the 
project status will be assigned “CLOSED” with no further action. 
 
Contact me for further questions or comment regarding nondomestic wastewater disposal in NH 
 
Regards 
Mitchell Locker, P.G. 
NHDES – WD / DWGB 
Groundwater Recharge Program 
PO Box 95, Concord, NH  03302-0095 
(603) 271-2858 
 
Program Web Site: http://des.nh.gov/organization/divisions/water/dwgb/dwspp/gw_discharge/index.htm 

 

 

From: scott.manning@engie.com <scott.manning@engie.com>  

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 8:50 AM 

To: jbanaszak@horizonsengineering.com; Locker, Mitch <Mitchell.Locker@des.nh.gov> 

Cc: rolson@rolsonlawoffice.com; rob.minter@engie.com 

Subject: Re: Pine Tree Power - Groundwater Discharge Permit Application  

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Mitch,  

 

Effective immediately Pinetree Power Tamworth withdraws it ground water discharge permit application.  

 

Please respond that this email terminates the application immediately. 
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Thank you 

Scott Manning 

  
Maintenance Manager 

Longwood Medical Energy Complex 

ENGIE North America 

474 Brookline Avenue 

Boston, MA. 02115 

Office: 617-598-2367 

Cell: 978-886-2183 

scott.manning@engie.com 

 


